
From: Greg Ryan 
To: McRae, Angela 
Cc: Shams, Omar; Partridge, Judi; Transportation Planning; Hollingworth, 
Brian 
Sent: Thu 11/25/21 11:31 AM 
 
TRMP Sub-Committee Meeting - November 29th 
 
Good Day Angela, 
 
I was scheduled to make a delegate presentation at the upcoming TRMP 
Sub-Committee Meeting (November 29th),  on behalf of the community 
group Respect Our Rural Roads (RORR).  Our opposition to the original 
TRMP was focused on the 11th Concession East and Milburough Line in 
northwest section of the city.  Given that both these roads have been 
removed from both the near term and long term TRMP, and given the long 
list of delegates, our presence at the Sub-Committee is no longer required. 
 
That said, we greatly appreciate that the community’s concerns over the 
geometric and environmental issues associated with the proposed routes 
have been heard, and express our appreciation to the project team, in 
particular Omar Shams, for the professionalism displayed and for their due 
diligence.   In addition, we would like to thank and acknowledge our City 
Councillor, Judi Partridge, for so actively engaging with the community. 
 
Please remove me from the delegate list and/or feel free to use this e-mail 
in its place.  Many thanks. 
 

Greg Ryan 
 


